

80 Commerce Valley Drive East Markham, Ontario L3T 0B2

Phone: 905-739-9739 • *Fax*: 905-739-9740 *Web*: cupe.on.ca *E-mail*: cupeont@web.net

FEDERAL ELECTION 2015

August 14, 2015

Dear Sisters and Brothers,

Enclosed with today's mailing is a copy of CUPE's new federal election 2015 leaflet.

It has been specially designed to be used by CUPE Locals in a mailing to their full membership list at local members' home address.

CUPE will provide all the copies you need, at no cost to your local.

To order copies for your local members, (for a membership mailing, for distribution at your next local membership meeting, or for your Executive Committee) or to get more information about CUPE's plans for this important election campaign, please contact our Ontario Federal Election Campaign Coordinator Brother Chris Watson right away:

cwatson@cupe.ca or 905-739-9739 ext. 264

Meanwhile, please visit our new Elections 2015 web page at cupe.on.ca

Thanks very much – we look forward to hearing for you soon.